
 
 

 

 
25 July 2022 
 
 
 

WE WANT YOU!!!!!!! 
Year 6 Parents 

 
Semester 2 in Year 6 is a very exciting! Besides our Canberra Camp at the end of August we 
are beginning to organise Market Day which will be held at school on Thursday 22 September 
and the Year 6 Farewell which we are having at Lilys Seven Hills on Thursday 15 December.  
 
To make these events amazing we need some support from Year 6 parents. 
 
If you are available to assist with the BBQ on Market Day or can work with some of the other 
parents to organise table settings for the Farewell, we would really appreciate your support. 
 
If you are able to help, please complete the slip below and return it to your child’s teacher by 
Friday 29 July.  
 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
 
Year 6 staff 
 
 
 
Parent’s Name: __________________________________________________________ 

Child’s Name: __________________________________________Class_______ 

 
Please Tick 
 

I am able to assist with the BBQ at Market Day on Thursday 22 September. 
 

I am interested in assisting with the table settings for the Farewell at Lilys. 
 


